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We are now scheduling
Preschool Screenings for the
2022-2023 School Year
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Thursday, April 7th or Friday, April 8th

The Early Childhood Team of Canterbury Elementary School is pleased to announce
that we will conduct Preschool Screenings for children turning 3 (by 12/31/2022) and all
4 year olds for the 2022-2023 school year. The Preschool Program at Canterbury
Elementary School is a half-day program with no transportation for most students.
Preschool students with disabilities are eligible to receive transportation.

The purpose of these screenings are to collect information about each preschooler’s
early development in the areas of cognition, communication, motor functioning, and
social interaction. This will help us prepare your child for school success by learning
about their early childhood experiences, current levels of functioning and determining
whether your child will need any special services. All families must attend the screening
to be considered for early placement in the fall 2022 Pre-Kindergarten program.

Screenings will be held in person. For more information and to make an appointment for
the screening, please call Theresa Lambert at 860-546-1040 or email
tlambert@canterburypublicschools.org.
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